
Workforce Development Board 
of Eastern Arkansas 

 

Request for Proposal 

Auditing Services 

Workforce Development Board of Eastern Arkansas (WDBEA) is hereby soliciting 

Request for Proposals (RFP) for the performance of financial and compliance audits 

that conforms to the requirements of the Office of Management and Budget Circular 

Office of Management and Budget Circular 2 Code of Federal Regulations (CFR) Part 

200 Uniform Administrative Requirements, Audit Requirements and Cost Principles for 

Federal Awards and other applicable requirements.  

The audit to be performed will cover all programs operated by WDBEA between July 1, 

2020 - June 30, 2021, and July1, 2021- June 30, 2022. WDBEA reserves the option to 

extend the audit services contract up to a maximum of five (5) years contingent upon 

satisfactory negotiations, performance, and WDBEA’s desire to continue. 

 

All proposals considered for funding must be received by 12:00 p.m. (noon) on Friday, 

September 30, 2022, in PDF format via email to heather.pipkin@wdbea.org. WDBEA 

reserves the right to reject any and all proposals. 
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